
Gunnebo to Publish Year-End Release 2017 on 2 February
The Gunnebo Group will publish its year-end release for 2017 on Friday, February 2 at 08:01 CET.

The press release, including a link to the full report, will be available on Gunnebo’s corporate website, www.gunnebogroup.com, immediately
after publishing.

Telephone Conference 2 February, 09:30 (CET)
To participate in the conference call, please dial in to one of these numbers:

+46 8 5661 9353

+44 20 3008 9819

Agenda for the Telephone Conference
09:25  Call in
09:30  Review of the year-end release by Gunnebo’s President and CEO, Henrik Lange, and CFO, Susanne Larsson 
09:55  Questions and answers
10:15  Closing of telephone conference

The presentation to be used during the call will be available on www.gunnebogroup.com 30 minutes before the call starts. President and CEO,
Henrik Lange, CFO, Susanne Larsson, and SVP Marketing & Communications, Karin Wallström Nordén, will be attending from Gunnebo AB.

A recording of the conference call will be posted on www.gunnebogroup.com during the afternoon of 2 February.

GUNNEBO AB (publ)
Group Communications

For further information, please contact: 

Karin Wallström Nordén, SVP Marketing & Communications
tel: +46 10 2095 026, karin.wallstrom@gunnebo.com 

www.gunnebogroup.com 

The Gunnebo Group is a global leader in security products, services and solutions with an offering covering cash management, safes and vaults, entrance
security and electronic security for banks, retail, mass transit, public & commercial buildings and industrial & high-risk sites.

The Group has an annual turnover of MSEK 6,100, employs 5,400 people and has sales companies in 28 countries across Europe, Middle East & Africa,
Asia-Pacific and the Americas as well as Channel Partners on over 100 additional markets.

We make your world safer.


